15 June 1970

David Lifton
11318L Dorothy Street
Los Angeles, Calif. 90049

Dear Mr. Liftons
Enclosed please find check for $14, for which please
supply the 8ma Orville Nix film deseribed in your recent commumication.
Thanlding you for bringng this matter to my attention,
Sincerely,

James Do White
35 Castle Rock Drive
M1l Velley, Calife 94941



